
Let no one despise you for your youth, but set the believers an 

example in speech, in conduct, in love, in faith, in purity.                                                            

1 Timothy 4:12 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Congratulations to all our youngsters 

starting school for the first                

time this September! 

Best Wishes to all our young folk as they     

go back to school after the holidays! 

Good Luck to everyone entering their      

GCSE year! 

Best Wishes to all that are starting college  

or University this year! 

 

Church Events 
September 

¶ Tues 12
th
  7.15pm           

 PCC Meeting  

¶ Fri 15
th
 4-6pm            

 Messy Church 

¶ Sun 17
th
 10.30am               

 Battle of Britain Service   

¶ Sun 24
th
 10.30am           

 Harvest Festival 

¶ Thurs  28
th
 10.00am   

 MU Families First 

You can get weekly updates of all 

the events on at  St. Gabriel’s sent 

straight to your inbox. Just 

subscribe to                         

 óDates for Your Diaryô            

For updates on projectG sign up to 

 óLatest Newsô  

Or just ’Tap the App’ .  

For more details visit          

www.stgabrielspopley.net 
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Children’s 
Church 
²ƛǘƘ WŜǎǳǎΣ ǘƘŜ ƻǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƳŀŘŜ 
ŜȄǘǊŀƻǊŘƛƴŀǊȅΗ  

Every Sunday, apart from the last one of the month, our 4-8 year olds take part in our Children’s Church; an 

informal craft and fun session where our younger children can learn about and explore God and Christianity 

in a relaxed way. 

We cover a wide range of subjects, often following the readings of a particular Sunday. We have also worked 

on some extra studies about Saints Days, and wider subjects in the religious calendar. 

Sometimes we make up little plays, performances and prayers, which the children really enjoy performing for 

the congregation at the end of service. 

Our children have shown their artistic sides with their many wonderful craft creations, and take great 

pleasure in displaying their handiworks to the congregation at the end of the service. We all especially like to 

get messy with glue and glitter, and to make sure that Arthur shares in the mess too! 

Our young children learn so much through expressing themselves in a creative way, and we all have a lot of 

fun! 

X-Stream Kids Iƻǿ Ŏŀƴ ŀ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ǎǘŀȅ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǘƘ 
ƻŦ ǇǳǊƛǘȅΚ .ȅ ƭƛǾƛƴƎ ŀŎŎƻǊŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ǿƻǊŘΦ 

tǎŀƭƳ ммфΥф  

hǳǊ ǇǊŜ-ǘŜŜƴ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀƎŜŘ ф-мн 

ƴƻǿ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǾŜǊȅ ƻǿƴ ƎǊƻǳǇΗ 

 

They meet in the foyer at 10.30am for hot 

chocolate and Cath leads them through an 

understanding of the Bible. 

 

9ǾŜǊȅ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ŜȄŎŜǇǘ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 

ƳƻƴǘƘΦ  

New To Our Family 

Proverbs 22:17 

ñA merry heart does 
good like medicineò 



Dear Friends 
We have so much to praise and 
give thanks to God for 

My grandson said to me the other 

day “Grandad do you realise that 

there’s only four months left in this 

year” Wow! What happened to 
2017? It seems to have strapped 

on a scram jet and is now fast 
disappearing over the horizon at 

mach 3!  At least that’s how it 
feels!  Perhaps that’s because it 

has been a very busy year for me 

personally and for St Gabriel’s. 

One of the joys has been to 

conduct so many wedding, 
baptism and thanksgiving services 

– one or sometimes two a week 
since the beginning of June!  The 

weather for some of those 
occasions was not always what it 

might have been but the joy of 

those attending was irrepressible. 

What I love about the British 

people is that no matter what the 
weather they’re always hopeful of 

better to come and I so often pray 
that those I marry or baptise will 

continue to look forward to their 
future with each other and with 

God and to live in constant hope 
through both the good and the not 

so good times.   So let me offer 
both my congratulations and 

prayers to all those with whom it 
has been my privilege to come 

into contact with over the past 

months whatever the occasion. 

 

 

www.projectg.org.uk 

In St Gabriel’s we’ve had the pleasure of 

welcoming many new young families into 
our congregation. As the church 

continues to flourish and grow there is a 
real sense of excitement, family, 

belonging and growing together.  

The really exciting news is that after 
having spent much time and effort in 

looking at the longer-term future of our 

church and how we can have an even 

more positive impact in the community; 
the extension to our community facilities 

is well under way with the walls rising 
from the foundations at quite a 

pace!  There will be two new community 
meeting rooms, a new toilet block and a 

much extended kitchen to serve our 
community café and other groups. 

Please feel free to visit and see the work 

for yourselves. 

We have so much to praise and give 

thanks to God for, not least for the 
promise of future hope!  Can I take this 

opportunity to invite you to two special 

services we are holding at St Gabriel’s: 

firstly to our Battle of Britain Service on 
the 17

th
 September together with the 

RAFA and Air Cadets and secondly, to 
our Harvest Festival Service taking place 

on the 24
th 
September both services at 

10.30 in the morning. 

As the new season begins and the end 
of 2017 approaches may we all find the 

time in our busy lives to make space for 
God and the good news of Jesus Christ 

and the hope he holds out to us for the 
future. 

 

With every blessing from your friend and 

Vicar 

  

Revd. Arthur. 

Vicar, St Gabriel’s Church 

 



 HOPE CAFÉ  

Fancy a cheeky cappuccino, an exhilarating espresso, or a 

smooth hot chocolate? 

Then pop along to the Hope Caf®. 

Children always welcome. 

All drinks just £1! 

Company and chat for free! 

Tuesday mornings between 10am and 12 noon. 

See you here! 

UPCOMING EVENTS IN OCTOBER 

Friday October 20
th
 4-6pm 

Messy Church 
 
 
Thursday, October 26

th
 10-11.30am 

MU Families First 
 
 
Sunday, October  29

th
 10.30am 

One Church 

Toddlers and God 

Christian Based Toddler Group 

Fridays 10.00-11.30 am 

We’re a friendly group for the 0-5s and their parents and carers who meet for play, 

refreshments, Bible stories, crafts, songs and prayers. 

No charge to come in and coffee or hot chocolate are available to purchase at the 

cafe .                      

Why not drop in and meet us! 

TAG 


